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3rd May 2018 

Dear parent/carer 

 

On Wednesday 23rd of May, Year 4 will be visiting Peterborough Museum and 

taking part in a 'Really Roman’ day.   It is a whole day trip, and we will be leaving 

after registration and returning before the end of the school day. 

 

The children will find out what life was like in Durobrivae (Roman Peterborough) 

with a specialist guide from the museum; they will also meet a Roman soldier and 

the infamous Iceni warrior queen Boudicca. At the end of the day the children 

will decide which army they would have supported if they were alive at the time. 

Finally, they will have the opportunity to become an archaeologist, looking at 

genuine Roman artefacts and identifying their use. It should be an inspiring day 

and a chance for the children to build upon their knowledge of our topic. 

 

We will be walking to the museum, so children will need to wear a coat and their 

school uniform. Please provide a packed lunch for this day (free school meal 

children will be provided with a packed lunch) as we will be at the museum all 

day. 

There will be a voluntary contribution of £7 to cover the cost of the day.  

  

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

The Year 4 team 


